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Present guidelines for cricket training during Coronavirus.
1. Do not come to the club and train if you or any of your household have any coronavirus symptoms, these include continuous new cough, high temperature, loss of taste or smell or rash, . If you have made a booking then cancel it.

2. You will only be allowed to train if you have a booking. There will be no unauthorized access to the ground.

3. Bookings can be made through Sharon on 07527453269. These will be 1 hour slots during which time you must kit up and pack away in time for the next person to take their place. Bookings will be available from 11am until the last at 7pm.

4. You can train with up to six other persons, juniors can be in groups of 5 plus a coach.
5. Juniors a parent MUST be present. 

6. You must only use your own equipment; no club kit will be available to anyone.

7. Wash hands at home before and after using the outdoor facilities. Please bring your own hand sanitiser, and if possible antibacterial wipes.
8. Please wipe down anything you may have touched that anyone else may have to use. Eg; the gate and net cage.

9. The gate to the club will be unlocked and the club and its facilities will be available for members only.
10. The pavilion will remain closed during training. A basic first aid box, will be available next to the defibrillator on the wall of the pavilion
11. Please bring your own drink during exercise.

12. Please stay on the pitch whilst training. Other sections of the club will be using the facilities so will be passing down the car park and by the pavilion. Remember to observe social distancing rules so that we can all use the facilities safely.
13. Spot checks will be done be members of the committee to ensure that you are using the facilities safely. Abuse of the guidelines by anybody may result in you not being allowed to train.
These guidelines are not only for your own protection but for that of all your friends and fellow members who want to carry on enjoying the facilities at Loughborough Greenfields well into the future. Please follow them so that we can all stay safe and well. 
Hopefully these rules will not be in place for long and we can extend training into larger groups but for now at least you can get on your hallowed turf.

Thank you
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